

Sterilization Consent Form Revisions

The Office of Population Affairs (OPA) revised and published the sterilization consent form with an updated expiration date of July 31, 2025. The revised form should be used immediately. The prior form will be accepted for consents signed on or before July 31, 2022.

Providers are responsible for using the most current form published on the OPA website on the date the consent is obtained.

For more information, view the LDH informational bulletin 22-27 on the sterilization consent form revisions.

Questions?

For answers to specific coverage or claims questions, please call the Provider Call Center at 866-675-1607.